
From: OPR State Clearinghouse
To: Christine Asiata
Subject: FW: MND SCH # 2019079041 - LSID - Pipeline Replacement Project 2018
Date: Thursday, July 18, 2019 10:47:03 AM

 
 

From: Deel, David@DOT <david.deel@dot.ca.gov> 
Sent: Thursday, July 18, 2019 9:42 AM
To: James Wegley <kelweg1@aol.com>
Cc: OPR State Clearinghouse <State.Clearinghouse@opr.ca.gov>; Navarro, Michael@DOT
<michael.navarro@dot.ca.gov>
Subject: MND SCH # 2019079041 - LSID - Pipeline Replacement Project 2018
 
Lindsay Strathmore Irrigation District
Attn: James Wegley –
 
 
Caltrans has completed review of the Mitigated Negative Declaration (MND) for the
proposed LSID 2018 Pipeline Replacement Project and has a “NO COMMENT” as the
project does not involve or impact the State Highway System (specifically, State Route 65).
 
 
Thank You.
If you have further questions, please contact me.
 
DAVID DEEL | Associate Transportation Planner                       
Desk:  559.488.7396
 
Planning, Local Programs & Environmental Analysis - North Section
IGR & Transit Representative - Tulare County
 
CALTRANS - District 6                                             
1352 W. Olive Avenue (P.O. Box 12616)
Fresno, CA 93778-2616                                            
 

Caltrans Mission: Provide a safe, sustainable, integrated, and efficient transportation system to enhance
California’s economy and livability.
Caltrans Vision: A performance-driven, transparent, and accountable organization that values its people,
resources and partners, and meets new challenges through leadership, innovation, and teamwork.
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